
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am pleased to announce that following a rigorous selection process, Ben George will be joining our 

school in September to teach our Year 3 & 4 class. He will be in school at for the final week of term, 

so he can get to know the children, and meet with Mrs Tanner. He is looking forward to meeting 

pupils and parents. I am sure you will all make her feel very welcome. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

John Birch 

Headteacher 

 

 


